
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Classical Glass Corvette Club (CGCC, a non-profit corporation) we would be honored 

if you would consider being a corporate sponsor of our Cheyenne based Club. 

Our Club is composed of great members from all over southeastern Wyoming. The Club was created 

to encourage planned trips, events and social activities for the Club members and families, as well as 

making contributions or raising funds for charitable organizations. The Club is composed of members 

with wide automotive interests, but primarily a strong interest in the restoration and enjoyment of 

Chevrolet Corvettes of all years. 

Club sponsors are welcomed to all the benefits of Club members, such as attending rallies, car 

shows, benefit drives, etc. Also, the Club will place sponsor advertising in the club’s newsletters, 

membership flyers, brochures and on the Club’s social media accounts. This information is distributed 

to all members, sponsors and potential members. 

Sponsors will be able to promote their products and services at club events where permitted by 

property owners without entry fee or sales percentages. 

If you are willing to sponsor our club, please attach a business card or logo with this registration form 

and send to the address below.  Yearly sponsorship is $100.00. 

CLASSICAL GLASS CORVETTE CLUB 

PO BOX 2901 

CHEYENNE, WY 82003 

CORPORATE SPONSOR: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ____________________________________ E-MAIL: ______________________________________________ 

CITY: _________________________________________ STATE: _____________________ ZIP: ____________________ 

SIGNATURE: _______________________________________ PRINT: _________________________________________ 

If you have questions, please contact: 

President: Brian Young 307-287-3098                                    Secretary: Scott Young 307-631-7469 

V. President: Ed Hallberg 307-778-4850                                 Treasurer: Rick Moody 307-221-0011 

ON BEHALF OF THE CLASSICAL GLASS CORVETTE CLUB, WE THANK YOU! 


